
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: February 6, 2014 
 
Subject: Report PACAC14-008 

 Martha Kidd Commemoration   
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to recommend the creation of an ad-hoc committee to oversee the Martha Kidd 
commemoration project. 

Recommendations  

That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendations outlined in Report PACAC14-008, dated February 6, 2014 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
a) That the PACAC appoint four of its members to act as an ad-hoc committee 

overseeing the publication of a book relating to the heritage of Peterborough, 
and; 

 
b) That the ad-hoc committee be empowered to recruit members of the community 

as they see fit to sit on the committee, to a maximum of nine members.   
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 

At the January 15, 2014 meeting of the PACAC the committee passed the following 
motion: 
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendations outlined in Report PACAC14-004, dated January 15, 2014 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
  
a) That $10,150 (including $4,500 being pre-committed from 2013 budget, $1,000 

of proceeds from the sale of Beneath The Canopy, $450 from the sale of PACAC 
merchandise, $3,500 from the 2014 special projects budget and $700 
reallocation of 2013 special projects budget) be allocated for the production of a 
publication on heritage preservation in Peterborough to honour the life and work 
of Martha Ann Kidd, and; 
  

b) That the PACAC make the publication a collection of edited essays instead of a 
walking tour brochure as previously proposed. 

  
 c)  That PACAC undertake a fundraising campaign to support the completion of the 

Martha Kidd commemoration project. 
 
Staff is recommending that an ad-hoc committee comprised of members of the PACAC 

and the community be created to undertake the coordination of the book production and 

fundraising effort.  

 

 

Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Erik Hanson    
Heritage Resources Coordinator       
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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